


 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Thomas j Eggum <tomeggum@mac.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 24, 2020 7:17 AM 
To: Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.schneider@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) 
<Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_WaterInquiries <WaterInquiries@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Prospect & Stryker 
 
Thanks to the Water repair crew for the fast work on a miserable day and evening. We lost our water 
supply just before dinner but had it back around 8PM. Could have been a stressful Christmas here.  
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Tom Eggum 
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From: S Ahuja <sursurendra@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 8:18 AM 
To: Ludden, Jerry (CI-StPaul) <jerry.ludden@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: joseph tronson 
  
i write to you,to express my appreciation,and to commend for the initiative taken and  
service provided to me by joseph Tronson 
couple of weeks ago,i was having problem with a leak in my hot water supply tubing under slab on grade. 
city"s water supply comes into the house the same manner. 
i called your department,discussed situation with joseph. he offered to come over and look into problem. 
first the re-installed the water meter,which initially was installed up-side down. 
calculated the leak flow,determined was a slow leak,and put my mind at ease,by saying corrective 
measures 
could be delayed till early next summer,when Covid has subsided and windows can be opened for any 
work. 
as an ex-city of st.paul employee (long time ago),i fully realize what makes a city more livable is the 
services 
the city provides,and the employees who provide them.  Joseph is a good example. 
 
surendra ahuja  651 690 1689. 
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